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                      Welcome to the International Social Sciences Program! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations! You have been accepted for the International Social Sciences Program (ISP) at 
Linnaeus University. 

 
ISP has been a popular program for many years because of the many different courses available through 
the program and broad range of employment that graduates of the program have taken up afterwards. In 
the first year you will follow a set of course courses that will prepare you for later years when you 
specialize in a particular social science or language subject of your choice, and take up opportunities to 
go on exchange abroad and internships. I extend my warmest welcome to you and look forward to 
working with you in the autumn and onwards. In advance, here is some important information: 
 
Once you have registered, you will have access to the student homepage (lnu.se/student) you will be 
able to see information your courses, schedules, news and more. The course page for the first semester 
is 1SH150, and there is also a program page that you will have access to throughout your studies. You 
can find your schedule on TimeEdit - which you can find through the homepage – by using the course 
code 1SH150. Usually, the schedule is available by mid-August and sometimes earlier. 
 
The semester will start on 2nd September with a program introduction meeting at 13.00-15.00 in K1211. 
You will also be able to see the meeting on TimeEdit and we’ll make an announcement in MyMoodle, 
which is the learning platform we use. The meeting is mandatory, and you will get important information 
on the different parts of the program, as well as the shape of the overall program. If you are unable to 
participate in the introduction meeting, please contact me by email: Johan.Vaide@lnu.se 
 
 
 

Welcome! 
 
 

Johan Vaide 
Program Director for ISP 
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